E-Newsletter Wednesday February 23, 2022

From the Desk of Fr. Tim...

Updated Provincial Guidelines for Places of Worship beginning March 1%

Thank you for your ongoing patience and co-operation over the past two years in adapting to
the Covid-19 reality and the many associated restrictions.

We are pleased to share news that as of Tuesday, March 1, 2022, places of worship will now be
able to offer 100% seating capacity with no physical distancing restrictions. Please note that
masks will still be required, and hand sanitization before and after each mass will be
encouraged.

Special thanks to our Ministers of Hospitality for their assistance in seating parishioners during
these many months...they will continue to be on hand to assist you when needed.

While we must always remain masked (except for communion), | am happy to announce that
we are also now able to resume congregational singing (effective this coming weekend) and we
have placed our hymnals in the pew racks once again!

Parish Office/Church Open Expanded Hours

We are happy to announce that effective March 1% the parish office will remain closed on
Mondays and will open back to regular office hours from 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Tuesday
through Friday. The parish office will also open on Saturdays from 9:30 a.m. until

1:30 p.m. For now, the office will remain closed on Sunday.

The church will be open weekdays throughout the day from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., and on
Saturday from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

As always, our parish staff are available at other times via telephone or e-mail to answer any of
your inquiries.

| am happy to announce that Millie Ozaeta has joined our parish staff as our weekend
secretary/receptionist. She regularly attends the 7:45 a.m. Sunday mass where she is also a
Minister of the Eucharist and Hospitality. Millie will work on Saturdays beginning on March 5t
and will also assist Olga during the week in the parish office when she is away or on vacation.
Welcome Millie!

Ash Wednesday March 2" Masses: 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

Lent begins next week with Ash Wednesday Mass and Imposition of Ashes on March 2 at either
9:00 a.m. or 7:00 p.m. Please note that Ash Wednesday and the Fridays of Lent are special days
of fasting, prayer, and almsgiving in preparation for Easter. Please join us either in person or
via livestream for either mass.




Livestream of Sunday 9:00 a.m. Mass

For those not comfortable or able to return to mass quite yet, we continue to encourage you to
view the livestream of our Sunday 9:00 a.m. Mass and other celebrations via our parish website
https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

Lent 2022 at St. Ignatius Loyola Parish

J 9:00 a.m. Mass Monday through Saturday, Regular Sunday mass Schedule (No
Reservation Needed)

J 7:00 p.m. Friday Evening Mass Followed by Stations of the Cross. Each Friday a different
ministry group will lead the Stations...on Friday March 4 by the Pastoral Care Ministry

o Sacrament of Reconciliation/Confession on Saturdays at 9:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. (in
addition to Saturday 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.)

J Lenten Day of Confessions - Thursday April 7at 9:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m.,

4:00 p.m.- 6:00 p.m., and 7:00 p.m.—8:30 p.m.
Do you want to FAST this Lent?... In the words of Pope Francis

Fast from hurting words and say kind words.

Fast from sadness and be filled with gratitude.
Fast from anger and be filled with patience.

Fast from pessimism and be filled with hope.
Fast from worries and trust in God.

Fast from complaints and contemplate simplicity.
Fast from pressures and be prayerful.

Fast from bitterness and fill your heart with joy.
Fast from selfishness and be compassionate to others.
Fast from grudges and be reconciled.

Fast from words and be silent so you can listen.

Candle Offering Increase

We are happy that the lighting of our three-day votive candles at the statues of the Blessed
Virgin Mary and St. Joseph remains popular on weekends and during the week when the church
is open for mass and private prayer.

We have not increased the offering (S3 per candle) in the eight years since we first installed
them in our parish church. Unfortunately, we have had to increase our suggested offering to
S5 per candle due to yet another price increase in the cost of candles last month. Thank you for
your understanding!



https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org/

2021 Tax Receipts/2022 Offertory Envelopes/Annual Report to the Parish

We thank everyone for their support of the parish in 2021. Once again, this year your tax
receipts (for those who have contributed over $50 directly to the parish or via PAG) will be
mailed to you from the Archdiocese of Toronto offices before the end of February. Tax receipts
for donations made electronically via the website (through the Donate Now button feature) will
be receipted separately and will also be mailed to you directly from the Archdiocese before the
end of February.

Offertory envelopes for 2022 were delivered to all homes within the parish boundary and most
apartments last week by your fellow parishioners. We thank them for volunteering for this task
in mid-winter! Those who live outside the parish area will find their envelopes available for pick
up from the parish sacristy. Please ask for assistance in locating them.

Finally, we will be delivering our parish 2021 Annual Financial Report at each mass on the
weekend of March 26/27, when we hope more of our parishioners will have returned to mass.

Archdiocesan Survey on Synodality

Pope Francis has launched the Synod on Synodality: a two-year global process of listening to the
faithful that will help the Church reflect on how we can do God’s will in the world today. The
comments of the faithful will ultimately be discussed at a meeting of the bishops in the Vatican
in 2023. You are encouraged to watch a video featuring Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop
of Toronto, explaining the synod and inviting all Catholics to participate:
https://bit.ly/SynodalityVideo . To learn more about the Synod on Synodality and to share
your thoughts, please visit: www.archtoronto.org/synodality.

Are you or someone you know divorced?

Every Catholic has the right to investigate their marriage. (Canon 1674). Talk to your pastor
about the Catholic Marriage Tribunal and the marriage nullity process or visit:
www.archtoronto.org/MarriageTribunal . Please see the poster on the front foyer and hall
bulletin boards and scan the QR code for more details.

Catholic Family Services Peel Dufferin

Catholic Family Services Peel-Dufferin is a non-profit family service agency. They offer
individual, couple, family counselling and group counselling on various issues.

Due to COVID-19 pandemic and as per Public Health recommendations all their support
services, counselling, and virtual psychotherapy are being conducted through telephone and a
virtual platform.

To access services, please contact, 905-450-1608 ext. 112. If you are in crisis, please call the
Victim Services of Peel 24-hour crisis line at 905-568-1068.

Please visit the website for the complete list of services available to help: Home - Catholic
Family Services Catholic Family Services (cfspd.com) .



https://bit.ly/SynodalityVideo
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https://cfspd.com/
https://cfspd.com/

Come and See Day Retreat on Saturday, March 19" from 9:00am — 3:30pm at
St. Augustine’s Seminary

Inviting single Catholic men 18 years and older, to cultivate a deeper prayer life and relationship
with Jesus Christ; leading to a better discernment of God’s call for their lives. Time for prayer,
reflection, and information on the process of becoming one of Christ’s disciples as a Catholic
priest. Register online at www.vocationstoronto.ca/comesee.

For more information, please contact Fr. Tim or the Office of Vocations via email:
vocations@archtoronto.org. Poster: https://bit.ly/ComeandSeeMarch2022

Upcoming Retreats at Queen of Apostles

Lenten Retreat:
Saturday March 5 or, Tuesday March 15 from 9:00a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Cost: $40.00 including
lunch.

Father Ron Rolheiser Lenten Retreat:

Fri April 1 @ 7:00 pm. —Sun April 3 @ 2:00 p.m.
Cost: $450.00 per person, or, $700.00 per couple
For more info: 905-278-5229, or office@goa.ca .

Your Financial Support is Appreciated

Thank you once again for your generosity and support of our parish community throughout the
pandemic. We appreciate your dropping off your offertory envelopes when you are attending
mass, visiting during the week, or by mail, or donating via Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG forms
available through parish website) or by credit card, or single or monthly donations through the
“Donate now” button (at www.archtoronto.org or through our parish website
www.stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org. Thank you! Thank you!

Church Bulletin Advertising

Liturgical Publications will be setting up the advertisements for our church bulletin. The
advertising will begin in April 2022 and supports the bulletin service. Please support he bulletin
and advertise your product or service. Call Liturgical Publications at 905-624-4422.
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